
 

 
 

Statement of support for the Lebanese Catholic university community 

 

The International Federation of Catholic Universities (IFCU) particularly wishes to express 
its support for Lebanese Catholic higher education institutions and to emphasize that 
these institutions have always worked for peace, serving as places of tolerance and 
dialogue. 

  

The commitment of these institutions to education and the community, their fidelity to 
the mission of the Catholic University, despite the challenges and threats they have faced 
for over 40 years, are a source of inspiration for all of us. 

  

The IFCU Board of Administration shares the anguish and concern of our Lebanese 
members and invites everyone to lend whatever support they can to our brothers and 
sisters. 

 

In the line of the "IFCU Declaration on the situation in the Middle East" of October 20, 
2024 (Saint Joseph University Macao SAR), the IFCU Board of Administration strongly 
condemns the violent attacks against innocent citizens and calls for Peace, tolerance, 
respect for others, for Human Dignity and International Law in the whole region. 

 

In union of prayer, 

 

On behalf of the IFCU Board of Administration, 
Dr. Isabel Capeloa Gil 
IFCU President 
 


